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On 18 October 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki invited Ms. Uajorokisa Karuaihe, CEO of One 
Economy Foundation to his official residence to exchange views on youth education and 
health related matters. The Japanese Government through The United Nations Population 
Fund (UNFPA) provided a fully equipped mobile clinic van and supported the Shoe Laundry 
Initiative under the project of “No One Left Behind – Building back better from COVID-19: 
Restoring dignity and reshaping the future for women, girls, men and boys while mitigating 
Gender Based Violence and negative Sexual and Reproductive Health outcomes” (FY 2022 
Japan Supplementary Budget). 

One Economy Foundation is a welfare organization that was established in 2015 by former 
First Lady Madame Monica Geingos and supports youth in Namibia through a diverse 
portfolio of socio-economic programs. During this meeting, the possibility of further 
cooperation was also discussed. 
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